- 4130 Eaton Ave.
Kansas City, Kas.
July 5, 1939

Dr. F.C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

About the first of June I had a talk with you at your
office concerning my plans to attend K.U. this fall. Also 1
discussed the possibilities of obtaining about a two-hour a day
job somewhere in the athletic off'ice while going to school. \V,
I understood you to say that you would look into theimatter and )

let me hear from you in a few days as to what the job would be. _ 3
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However, as yet I have not received any word. As I am

}Q
\ 7

beginning to make preparations for my enrolling in the school,
I would appreciate it if you would let me hear from you in the
near future so that I may have definite word on which to make
my plans forthis fall.

You tock information of the interview on a piece of paper
which you kept so0 perhaps you could refer to that for details.
- Taking opportunity to thank you in advance, 1 am,

Sincerely yours,
8.2 Lonp (AR RLE




